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Student Hours: 

9:15 a.m.  First Bell 
Students Admitted to Building 

9:25 a.m.   Late Bell 
Students Marked Tardy If Arriving After Bell 

3:55 p.m.     Dismissal 

Dates To Know: 
 
June 12 Full School Day 
  1st Grade Beach Party, 9:30 a.m. 
  3rd Grade End of Year Party, 1:30 p.m. 
  2nd Grade Popsicle Party, 1:30 p.m. 
 13 Kindergarten Promotion Ceremony, 9:45 a.m. 
  Early Dismissal at 12:55 p.m. 
 14 Last Day of School 
  Early Dismissal at 12:55p.m   
  Report Cards Mailed Home 

 
Have a safe and fun summer break! 

 
August  17 PTA Kindergarten Play Date 
  10:00 to 11:00 a.m. 
  Schooley Mill Park 
 25 PTA Kindergarten Play Date 
  2:00 to 3:00 p.m. 
  Schooley Mill Park 
 31 Hammond Middle School Orientation 
  10:00 a.m. 
  Kindergarten Orientation, 1:00 p.m. 
  New Family Orientation, 2:00 p.m.  
  Open House, 2:30 – 3:30 p.m. 
September 5 First Student Day 
  19 Back to School Night, 6:30 p.m. 
  28 Individual Portraits 
   
   
  
 
 
             
       	
	 								 	
	Fifth Grade Promotion Ceremony 

June 9, 10:00 a.m. 
Kindergarten Promotion Ceremony 

June 13, 2017 at 9:45 a.m. 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
As the school year comes to a close, we look 
forward to recognizing our Kindergarten and 
Fifth Grade students at their class 
promotions. 
Due to the number of students in each grade 
and the local Fire Marshall regulations, we 
are only able to accommodate 2 family 
members per student at each of the 
ceremonies.   While we realize that this 
situation is less than ideal, we know that you 
will support us and abide by this policy. 
Thank you for your understanding and 
cooperation. 
The Fulton Staff 
 

 

FROM THE HEALTH ROOM 
If your student has medication in the health room, please 
pick it up by 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 14th. Unless 
other arraignments have been made, all medication will 
be disposed of after that time. 
 
	

A Message from Mrs. Lewandowski 
 
As the school year comes to a close, I want to 
express my gratitude to our fabulous PTA, our 
great volunteers, all the parents and students 
and the Fulton community for making this a 
wonderful year of learning and growing. 
 
It has been a true joy to watch each of the 
students engaged in learning and becoming life 
long learners.  Please encourage your children 
to continue making progress over the summer 
by reading and engaging in meaningful 
experiences. 
 
My staff and I hope you have a safe, sunny and 
fun summer break!   
 
Please refer to the Important Dates column for 
events over the summer and return to school in 
the fall. 
 

From the 5th Grade Corner: 
 
The Simulated Congressional Hearings was a wonderful 
success. The students did an exceptional job! Thank you to all 
the staff and families for your support. 
 
The 5th grade staff extends an extra big shout out to all the 
volunteers who donated items and their time for SCH, 
Kickball, Promotion, and End-of-Year activities. We would 
especially like to thank Mrs. Sisk, for heading up the SCH 
committee and Mrs. Bossle for heading up the End-of-Year 
Activities committee. 
 
Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! We couldn't have done it 
without you!  
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Congratulations to All The Students Who Participated in the LEGO Challenge! 
Thank you to all the parents who volunteered to be in the Lego Challenge area during Full STEAM Ahead at the Fulton 
Finery. Your assistance was greatly appreciated! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
	 	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

	
 
 
	
	

From	the	PE	Department:	
	
FIELD	DAY	WAS	A	HUGE	SUCCESS!!!	
	
We	would	like	to	thank	everyone	for	making	our	20th	Field	Day	a	GREAT	event!!		We	would	also	like	to	send	out	a	special	
“Thank	You”	to	all	of	the	volunteers.	You	all	were	a	HUGE	part	in	making	Field	Day	a	wonderful	experience	for	our	
students.	We	would	especially	like	to	thank	Rita	Park	and	Sandy	Lentz	for	all	their	hard	work	in	helping	to	coordinate	the	
volunteers,	sun	shades	and	the	wonderful	lunch!!	Thank	you!	
	

1st Grade 		 2nd Grade 		 3rd Grade 		 4th Grade 		 Kindergarten 

Jay Bhide  Julian 
Amani-
Dove  Jesse Alexander  Drew Cline  Mikias Aseged 

Chase Brown  Shalin Bahl  Remy Aquino  Elijah Klein  Abbey Blam 
Nathan Chang  Conan Chung  Thomas Aseged  	 	 	 Christian Chaffo 
Pearson Cogswell  Howard Eaton  Jonas Christiansen  5th Grade 	 Shivesh Chopra 
Benjamin Crawford  Kate Felsen  Emily Harms  Michael Hamilton  Sam Christiansen 
Bourke Dasarathy Sam Fribush  Giada Monti  Joshua McDerment  Rian Cross 
Katie Duvall  Robert Glockner  Jacob Ouellette  Jack Ring  Colin Fitzpatrick 
Fox Ferris  Claire Grabina  Ayan Patel  Jenny Zhang  Payton Griffin 

Shreyas Kandula  Jack Herzke  
 
"Rickie" Reddy  	 	 	 Evie Harrison 

Shivani Kandula  Dhilan Patel  Greg Rhoden  	 	 	 Michaela  Hartten 
Joshua King  Jahnvi Patel  Alec Roche  	 	 	 Caelyn Jones 
Jay Ludicke  Aiden Phillips  Nathan Slingluff  	 	 	 James LeGoff 
Elias Manela  Aiden Raymer  Blake Streitz  	 	 	 Isabelle McKay 
Kennedy Pecker  Jackson Roby  David Vallabha  	 	 	 Bradley Menikheim 
Ryder Phillips  Sabrina Roche  Kavya Zaveri  	 	 	 Jensen Monti 
Alison Slingluff  Jason Smith  	 	 	 	 	 	 Krish Patel 
Violet Wilkerson  Justin Vu  	 	 	 	 	 	 Nish Patel 
	 	 	 Ian Wall  	 	 	 	 	 	 Khloe Pecker 
	 	 	 Rhoda Zhang  	 	 	 	 	 	 Lillian Raymer 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 "Neo" Reddy 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Riley Regan 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Jameson Roby 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Noah Schwab 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Aram Soneson 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Aston Sunwoo 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Kellan Szwec 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Sahana Venugopal 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Layla Walcott 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Benjamin Yung 
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Keep	those	Box	Tops	coming!		

	
Please	continue	to	collect	and	send	in	Box	Tops	for	
Education.	It’s	an	easy	way	to	raise	funds	we	use	for	

educational	supplies.	
	
	

Staff	Retirements	
The	Fulton	Staff	announces	the	retirement	of	two	of	
our	wonderful	teachers:			
Mrs.	Bobbie	Reichner	and	Mrs.	Sue	Meyers.	
	
We	invite	their	former	and	current	students	to	create	
cards	sharing	their	thoughts	and	memories	of	these	
amazing	educators.		Please	turn	the	cards	into	the	
front	office	before	June	12th.	
	
We	all	wish	them	the	best	of	luck	in	their	retirement	
and	will	miss	them	dearly.	
	
	

G/T Placement for Middle School 
Thank you for reaching out to us regarding your 
request to place your child into a G/T class for next 
year. The deadline for doing so has passed so we are 
unable to make any changes at the elementary school 
level. Please contact Tracy Spillman at Lime Kiln (or 
David Ebbe at Hammond) to make your request. 
 
	

Dear Parents, 
 
It's been an AMAZING year in media.  More than 
37,000 checkouts and counting!  Wow! 
 
Now it's time for us to collect all the books and 
magazines that students have borrowed this year. 
Please remind your students to return their books, 
and help them look for any items that may be lost. 
Here are some common places to check.  Ask your 
kids, is it . . .  

• in your desk? 
• behind or under the couch? 
• in the trunk or under the car seats? 
• under your bed? 
• in your book bag? 
• on the teacher's book shelf or a book shelf 

at home? 
• at your other house? 
• on your nightstand? 

Thank you for your support in making sure all 
library materials are returned by Friday, June 
2nd! 
 
Thank you! 
The Media Center Staff 
 
	


